Town of Georgetown Special Remote Meeting March 10, 2021 5:00 P.M.

This Special Remote Meeting was held on Zoom.

Roll Call:

Council members present: Chris Loop, Gary Smith, Kathy Haller and Ben Stocksdale. Billy Haller joined the meeting after it had begun. Also attending: Kristi Fox and Julia Keibler.

Agenda Items

Amy Olds from HR Affiliates gave a presentation of the HR Assessment Report for the Town of Georgetown. Areas that she highlighted include Legal Compliance, Employee Recruitment and Selection, New Hire and On-Boarding, Files and Record Maintenance, Compensation, Salary Administration and Benefits, Policies and Procedures, Training and Development, Employee Relations and Communication. (A copy of the report is available at Georgetown Town Hall.)

Amy Olds to provide additional documentation to the Council concerning training.

Adjournment

A motion to adjourn the meeting was not made.

Minutes approved by:

Christopher Loop, President

Ben Stocksdale, Vice President

Kathy Haller

Billy Haller

Gary Smith

Attest:

Julia Keibler, Clerk Treasurer